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Vote by mail is the most secure and universally available way to vote.  Many who are 

disabled, without transportation, working people, and low income will find voting in 

person impossible.  This bill disenfranchises many who under our current system are 

able to have a voice in government.  We have been voting by mail since 1998, with 

little or no evidence of fraud or other problems.  There is no reason to alter a system 

that has been proven to be one of the best in the United States.  Please reject this 

measure. 


